Dear Alumni,
Greetings from the Alumni Relations Cell!

We hosted an alumni meet on June 15, 2024, for the 2004 ISE batch. The event, held on campus,
was marked by a blend of nostalgia, networking, and celebration of the institution's growth and
achievements.

Alumni expressed their joy and appreciation for the event's organization, noting how wonderful
it was to be back at the college and see the campus's evolution. The meet rekindled many fond
memories and provided an opportunity to reconnect with old friends and mentors.

KLS GIT looks forward to continuing this tradition, aiming to strengthen its alumni network and
foster a sense of community among its graduates.

For more updates of alumni meets login to

gitbelgaum. almaconnect. com




